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STA Extension Justification 

The engineering data contained in this STA Extension Request for Station WFRZ-LD, 

Channel 34, Montgomery, Alabama, is offered in support of a further extension of the station’s 

current STA for the station to continue to broadcast at variance from its licensed facilities by 

operating at reduced power because of its malfunctioning transmission equipment. The 

licensee plans to implement its displacement construction permit within the next few months, 

which will involve obtaining new transmission equipment. Until that is done, it will be necessary 

for WFRZ-LD to operate at reduced power. 

There are no changes proposed in site location, antenna azimuth or elevation pattern or 

antenna height from the STA Requests filed on March 22 and September 13, 2018 and 

approved by the Commission on March 28 and November 8, 2018. Station WFRZ-LD is 

authorized under its license to operate with an ERP of 15.0 kW. The station proposes to 

continue to operate temporarily with an ERP of 5.0 kW until such time as its transmission 

equipment is repaired or replaced. As noted above, there are no changes from the initial STA 

Engineering Request, which was granted by the FCC on March 28, 2018. 


